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Press Statement of FCC Commissioner Michael K. Powell 

On December 12, 2000, FCC Forum on Market Entry Barrier Studies


Unfortunately, due to prior scheduled commitments, I will not be able to attend Tuesday’s public forum at which a series of “Market Barrier” studies will be presented and 

discussed.  I look forward to reviewing the studies.
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